
From: ACE <ace@pslbg.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 8:32 AM 

To: Bethany Grubbs 

Cc: President 

Subject: Botanical Gardens Art Selec(on 

 

Hello.  The Friends of the Port St Lucie Botanical Gardens reviewed the following 3 pieces: Faubert - Tree 

Root System, Richard Herzog - Dalband Satellite Flower and Kirk Seese - Feathers of Three for the 

Botanical Gardens.  We chose Kirk Seese - Feathers of Three for the Botanical Gardens.  It is a very 

colorful piece that looks great from every side.  I went over the process with the board, and they are 

okay with it if we retain a certain degree of say.  I realize that we need to work together and feel that 

the Friends are up to making this work.  Please let me know what our next steps will be.  I am s(ll 

excited about this! 

 

Thanks, 

Tim Su9on 


